
British Values - Armistice Day  

9th November 2018 

The children enjoyed a ‘Peace’ themed Values 
Day last week, working in their houses to ex-
plore British Values and why the 11th of No-
vember is a very special day for our country. 
The children 
made 
wreaths to 
place at the 
cenotaphs 
and really 
enjoyed 
working to-
gether to 
make some 
beautiful 
peace in-
spired artwork. It truly was a very special day 
with the 2 minute silence 
at the heart of it. 

LIVE ON THE BBC 

Years 5 and 6 Choir! 

Watch our for our pupils 
as they perform their 
rendition of ‘A Million Dreams’ at the Theatre 
Royal tonight. They are due to appear on the 
BBC live coverage any time from 8.30pm 
tonight. Good luck everyone, we are so in-
credibly proud of you. 

  

CHILDREN IN NEED  

What a fabulous day we 
have had in school this Fri-
day. It was lovely to see the 
children (and staff) dressed 
up in their pyjamas or spotty 
clothing and the coppers 
collection was simply 
astounding! Well done to 
everyone who donated very 
beautiful cakes, our Bake 
Off Winners were Abbie and 
Finnley Brookes. Congratu-
lations to all our wonderful 
bakers. We look forward to our cake sale later 
and will let you know our grand fundraising total 
next week.  

 16th November 2018 

St Peter at Gowts C of E Primary School   
Fortnightly News Updates 

Dates for your  

diary: 

21/11/18 - Y5/6 Visit to 
Holocaust Centre 

23/11/18 - World Hello 
Day 

27/11/18 -  Bring your 
Christmas Tree Decora-
tions to School 

30/11/18 - Christmas 
Fair  

W/c 3/12/18 Last week 
of clubs 

4/12/18 - Nursery visit to 
Rand Farm 

20/12/18 - Last day of 
term 

 

 

 

Attendance 
Well done to Reception

(99.65%) and Year 6 
(98.75%)  for their great 
attendance this week. 

CHRISTMAS TREE  

DECORATIONS 
It’s that time of 
year again, our 
Christmas tree will 
soon be in school 
and it will need 
decorations. Please 
make a decoration 
out of something 
you would normally 
throw away or re-
cycle and bring to 
school on 27th November.  

WORLD HELLO DAY 

Please look out for the parentmail about 
next Friday’s World Hello Day. This will be 
a really special day where the children learn 
different languages and learn about the im-
portance of communicating and appreciat-
ing other countries and cultures.  

CHRISTMAS FAIR 

Our Christmas Fair is on Friday 30th  
November. This will be a great event, 
complete with hot pork rolls, slime mak-
ing and much more. Please look out for 
a Parentmail for details about how you 
can support our fantastic PTA in their     
fundraising.  

 

Shoe Box Appeal 

Thank you so much to 
all the children and 
families that were so 

generous with our shoe box appeal this 
year. We were able to send 12 boxes 
absolutely packed full of goodies to chil-
dren who will not receive any Christmas 
presents this year.  As always, we were 
overwhelmed with the generosity and 
felt so proud to send some Christmas 
joy around the world! 

Talking 
Time - 

PEACE  

How can 
we make 
our 
school 
peaceful? 


